
 

 

 
 

 
 

4th February 2014 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Tube Strike – Late start notification 
 
You will be aware that there is to be a 48 hour Tube strike, starting today at 9.30pm.  For many of our 
staff, this will present travel problems and an amended day has been scheduled to ensure that your child 
does not lose on learning opportunities.  Amended details for Wednesday, 5th February and Thursday, 6th 
February 2014 are as follows: 
 
The school will open at 8am to students on Wednesday, 5th February and Thursday, 6th February 
2014.  Any students arriving at this time will be supervised in the canteen by senior staff until the start of 
the school day. 
 
Registration                                       9am-9.20am 
Period 1                                               9.20am – 10.15am 
Period 2                                               10.15am – 11.10am 
Break                                                11.10am-11.30am 
Period 3                                               11.40am- 12.35pm 
Period 4                                               12.35pm -1.20pm 
Lunch                                                  1.20pm – 2.05pm 
Period 5                                               2.05pm- 3.00pm 
Registration                                        3.00pm – 3.10pm 
 
There will be no after school activities on Wednesday for students. 
 
On Thursday, the parents evening will start as normal and end at 7pm.  Please ensure your latest 
appointment is scheduled before this time. 
 
Please ensure that your child leaves home in good time in the morning to arrive at school on time. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ms J Heffernan 
Headteacher 
 


